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August 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Chief Donald J. Lee 
City of Key West Police Department 
1604 North Roosevelt Blvd. 
Key West, Fl. 33040 
 
RE: Fiscal Year 2015 Concept Paper 
 Concept Paper Title: Not One More: Police Traffic Services Campaign 
 
Dear Chief Lee, 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation is pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected 
to receive grant funding for Federal Fiscal Year 2015 which begins on October 1, 2014.  Grant awards 
may not be equivalent to the amount requested in your concept paper, based upon funding levels 
awarded to the State of Florida for the fiscal year by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
(NHTSA) and approval of Florida’s Highway Safety Plan submitted to NHTSA. 
 
Please contact your assigned Program Manager, Pete Cohen, and he will be happy to assist you with your 
grant application and its requirements.  We look forward to working with you on this project.  If you have 
any questions, please call your program manager at 850-414-4026 or me directly at 850-414-4009.  
 
For detailed information on Highway Safety Grants via this office please visit: 
 
http://www.dot.state.fl.us/safety/3-Grants/Grants-Home.shtm 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kenneth L. Ellis  
Traffic Safety Administrator 
Florida Department of Transportation 
 
cc: file 
CP: 213 
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